

MINISTRY OF INTERNAL AFFAIRS "Alexandru Ioan Cuza" POLICE ACADEMY



Honoured guests

To the Workshop

MIGRATION IN A CHANGING WORLD

- TRENDS, CHALLENGES, AND IMPLICATIONS FOR LAW ENFORCEMENT -

"Alexandru Ioan Cuza" Police Academy

28th - 30th of May 2025, Bucharest - ROMANIA

On behalf of "Alexandru Ioan Cuza" Police Academy and myself I would like to welcome you to the workshop "Migration in a Changing World" in Bucharest.

Personally, I consider this event among the most significant organised by the Police Academy, therefore I would like to assure you of our entire availability and support, especially from the *Border Police Faculty*.

I am confident that this meeting would be successful due to the prestige and professionalism of all participants involved in this commendable initiative. Thus, I do think that hosting such event will definitely turn out to be an added value and a step forward for the **Police Academy** restless efforts of improvement and development.

I am looking forward to meeting you personally and establishing future cooperation in both this project and other aspects.

Respectfully yours,

COMMANDER (RECTOR) OF THE POLICE ACADEMY

Major General

UZLĂU Liviu

